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From the Principal  
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
 
Outside School Hours Care (OSHC) Program  

On Wednesday of this week a representative from the Department of Education and Training (DET) re-
gional office attended our school to undertake a review of our OSHC program. This review is part of the 
ôQuality Assessment and Ratingõ program which is mandated for all child care services. All aspects of our 
service where assessed from our policies and documentation ,through to the programs available for chil-
dren, daily menus, staff management, student voice and parent opinion etc.  In any review areas for im-
provement will be identified. Pleasingly there were only a few documentation improvements and up-
dates that need to be addressed. The reviewer was very impressed with the program we have for stu-
dents who attend the OSHC. This is indeed an acknowledgment of the excellent work that Chelsie and 
her team, Rose, Anne-Marie and Banarli implement on a daily basis. A significant amount of preparation 
was required by the team prior to the assessment due to the fact our OSHC is currently located in a tem-
porary location. I want to congratulate our OSHC staff for the ongoing excellent work that they under-
take in this important service for our community. Well done!  
 
 

School Council Elections  

 
The following parents have been duly elected to our 2022/23 School Council 
Jason McDonald, Michelle Smith and Michael Rice and Bree Bentley. The newly elected councillors will 
join Chris Lakey,  Dean Carter, Peter Pollock and Dee Munro as our elected parent representatives. Jake 
Saddlier, Jack Wardell and I are the DET representatives. 
 
The Annual General Meeting of School Council will be held on Wednesday April 6 th here at the school 
commencing at 7pm. 
 
Staffing News  

I write to advise our community that Ms Roediger will complete her time at the school on Friday April 
29th 2022. We wish her well and thank her for her significant contribution to our school during her time 
here.  A process has commenced to identify a replacement teacher for her grade and I will advise parents 
once this process is completed. 

     April   

Friday 1st  LCDSA - Cross Country & Junior Fun 
Day (Malone Park) 

Fri 8th      End Term One 2:30pm Dismissal 

                  OSHC  2-30pm - 5pm 

Wed 6th    Annual General Meeting of School               
Council commencing at 7pm. 

Shrine of Remembrance (Grade Six) 

 

Thurs 7th  School Assembly 2:10pm.  Winners of 
the Easter raffle announced 

 



 

 

From the Principal Contõdé 

End OF Term  

Please note students will be dismissed early  at 2.30pm on Friday April 8th.  The OSHC program will 
commence from this time and close at the earlier time of 5pm. 
 

End of  Term Assembly    
Assembly will be held at 2:10pm on Thursday April 7 th.  At this assembly the winners of the Easter raf-
fle will be announced.  
 

Well Done  
Following todayõs Cross Country and Junior Fun Day,  I wish to thank all our helpers, staff and         
students for their contribution to a successful day. A special thanks to Mr Riordan for all his organisa-
tion of the day.  
 
Russell Jeffrey 

Principal  

Marong Primary School  

 
Prep Nurse visit  

Prep students have been provided forms to be completed for the Nursing Program at the school. 

All forms must be completed and returned by the 7 th April.   The school nurse will be at the school on  Tuesday 

26th April which is the first day back at school after the holidays.  

 

Facilities Update  

The laying of turf was completed on our new oval during the week.  
 
 



 

 

Junior Fun Day 2022  

 

 


